
 

 

 
 

Wednesday 2nd April 2025 
 

Important: Year 8 Ex3 Exams and GCSE Options 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. 
 
I am writing to inform you that the Year 8 Ex3 exams will begin on Monday, 28th April 2025. 
These exams mark a significant milestone as students complete Key Stage 3 (KS3) and 
transition into Key Stage 4 (KS4) in preparation for their GCSEs. 
 
The results from these exams will play a key role in guiding discussions about the most 
suitable subject choices for your child. We will explore these options further during the 
Parents/Options Evening in June 2025 (exact date to be confirmed closer to the time). 
 
To support their preparation, revision topics are now available on the Student Hub. Please 
encourage your child to take full advantage of these resources and establish a structured 
revision routine. Consistent and focused study will be crucial in ensuring they achieve their 
full potential. 
Your support in reinforcing the importance of these exams and encouraging your child’s 
best efforts is invaluable. If you have any questions or require further guidance, please do 
not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, and I wish all our Year 8 students the very best in 
their revision and exams. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Mr S. Chowdhury 
Head of Year 8 
 
 
 



 

Monday 28 APRIL 2025 

Maths (non calculator) 

Geography 

Tuesday 29 APRIL 2025 

RE 

English 

Wednesday 30 APRIL 2025 

Science 

Spanish & Bengali Writing 

Thursday 1 MAY 2025 

PE 

History 

Friday 2 MAY 2025 

Spanish Listening & Reading 

Bengali Listening & Reading 

IT 

Tuesday 6 MAY 2025 

Maths (calculator) 
 


